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North Fence Line:  

 

The fence along the North side of the Association belongs to the Elementary School. 

Those interested in asking them to put in a gate for students to enter through to attend 

school should contact the school directly.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Request or Concerns 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Kaitlyn Linford with Golden Spike Realty 

or a Board Member. Request are preferred to be in writing and can be done via email to 

kaitlyn.goldenspike@gmail.com or sent via usps to PO Box 238, Roy UT 84067. You can also 

call at 801-773-1777.  

Sprinklers/Timer Boxes:  

 

See a sprinkler issue? Please email Kaitlyn with HOA Mgmt at 

kaitlyn.goldenspike@gmail.com or call at 801-773-1777 to notify her of the issue.  

 

Please do not change or adjust timers. Maintenance and/or the Landscape crew will 

adjust sprinklers as necessary throughout the season. Altering the timers is not only 

against the Rules but can also cause over or under watering in other parts of the 

Association.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

RULES & REGULATIONS 

 
Please be sure everyone has read the Association Rules and that all tenants are aware of them. A 

copy can be found at www.goldenspikerealty.com/sunpointecove. Please make sure all tenants 

are aware of the Rules. For a printed copy please email or call Kaitlyn and she will be happy to 

mail a copy to you or your tenant.  

mailto:kaitlyn.goldenspike@gmail.com
http://www.goldenspikerealty.com/sunpointecove

